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Summary 
 
UDC’s district wide car parking review public consultation is live until 5pm 12th June 
2022 which can be found here https://letstalk.uttlesford.gov.uk/parking-review . 
 
SWTC have been asked to make comment on the consultation and send any 
information we might have such as, local studies, consultations, or minutes of 
meetings on parking issues in the local area. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Committee should collate a SWTC response including the following factors and any 
others committee might suggest in response to the consultation: 
 

- Museum Street and Castle Street, visitor and resident parking – September 
2020 P&T minutes  

- Debden Road, residents parking – July 2021 P&T minutes 
- Common Hill West, residents parking – August 2021 P&T minutes 
- Hill Street, residents parking – September 2021 P&T minutes 
- Hill Street, cars parked blocks the road and stops delivery lorries driving through  
- Market Street / Hill Street, cars parked on Hill Street can make it difficult to turn 

out of Market Street  
- George Street, short stay parking – April 2022 P&T minutes 
- Swan Meadow car park – issues with the new pay and display machines not 

accepting cards.  
- Town Centre road closure consultation, responses, reports and minutes – 

phases one and two (2021/2022). 
 
Committee is also asked to share these details with residents and remind them to 
make their own individual responses.  

https://letstalk.uttlesford.gov.uk/parking-review

